
March 14, 2020  

  

Tamarack Resort COVID-19 Information and Updates   

  

The health and safety of our guests, employees and homeowners is always our top priority.   

  

To ensure that you can continue to enjoy recreating in the great outdoors during this time of 

uncertainty, Tamarack has implemented a number of precautionary measures against the 

coronavirus.   

 Increased resort-wide cleaning using recommended antiviral and antibacterial 
chemicals  

 Food service adjustments to remove self-serve items and replace shared public use 
items with single use options  

 Hourly sanitizing of high-use dining area surfaces   
 We ask guests to ride on chairlifts with their parties only  

  

We ask our guests to follow public health recommendations including increased hand washing, 

covering of coughs and sneezes, and staying home if ill.   

  

Tamarack plans to continue our winter operations through our projected closing date of April 5, 

2020.  We are, however, canceling some events which would bring large crowds of guests 

together.  These events include  

 Brewski, March 21 (credits for tickets purchased will be issued automatically in the 
coming days)  

 Fireworks Show, March 28  
 State of Idaho Pond Skim Championship, April 4th  

  

We will continue to monitor federal, state and health district recommendations and follow their 

guidance and precautions to make operations adjustments as necessary. We encourage guests to 

visit the state COVID-19 website for the most up-to-date 

information https://coronavirus.idaho.gov   

  

These are unprecedented, challenging times for everyone.  We will continue to make adjustments 

to our operations and reassess the situation daily with our guests, our employees and our 

communities remaining our highest priority.   

  

Thank you,  

  

Jon Reveal  

President, Tamarack Resort   
 

https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/

